
This week we have 

 Learned the poem ‘Cool at the Pool’ and performed it to the rest of the school in our poetry 

assembly. 

 Written simile poems. 

 Planted runner beans and started our Runner Bean Diaries to record how they grow over 

time. 

 Interpreted graphs and answered questions about them. 

 Used bar methods to solve fraction problems. 

 

Next week we are going to be writing stories based on the Minpins by Roald Dahl. We will be 

doing some outdoor maths with the Year 6s to work on our multiplication and division knowledge 

and we will be learning about plants in science and recording our Runner Beans’ progress. 

The class had a fantastic time on Thursday riding their bikes and scooters around the school 

field/playground as part of Bike Week in conjunction with our NSPCC fundraising.  Many laps were 

completed by all the children and thank you to those who brought in spare helmets.  

Today in assembly the class performed their poem fantastically without reading it from the 

sheet. They spoke clearly and rhythmically in front of the whole school. Mr Brown was very 

impressed and it was a great way to finish Poetry week. 

Next week we will be going to the Recorder Festival at All Saints Church in Maidstone. We 

have been practicing the recorders ready for this festival and are going to do our best on the day. If 

you would like to volunteer to accompany us on Thursday please let Mr Brown or the school office 

know. 

 

Have a great weekend 

The Year 3 Teaching Team. 


